
30 

2 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8   
 

 

 

This Photo by 
Unknown 
Author is 
licensed under 
CC BY-SA 

Looking Ahead 
and Rotary Minutes 

 
 

 

 8JJJune 13, 2019 – Bridgeton Rotary Club Meeting, 
12:10 PM, Green Olive Restaurant in Hopewell. 
Laurie Ehibeck, National Federation of Independent 
Business will be the speaker. Greeter: Bruce Riley; 
Prayer: Wade Sjogren; Sgt.-at-Arms: Bruce Riley.  
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Proudly Serving the Bridgeton Area and the World Since 1921 

DIRECTORS & 
OFFICERS JULY 1, 2018  

TO JUNE 30, 2019    
President 

Debbi Boykin Greenberg  
President-Elect 

Carolyn King 
Vice President 

Mark Wiley 
Secretary 

Carolyn Heckman 
Treasurer 

Anthony Buono, Sr. 
Immediate Past Pres. 

Richie Elwell 

Other Directors 
Steven Paul, 2017-19 

Harry Paraison, 2018-20 
Sam Feinstein, 2017-19 

Josh Hughes, 2018-20 
 

ROTARIAN 
JUNE  BIRTHDAYS  

 Carolyn King-Sammons 
6/1 

Sandy Taylor 
6/9 

Harry Paraison 
6/21 

Robin Weinstein 
6/23 

JUNE MEMBERSHIPS 
Robin Weinstein 

6/6/2013 
Mark Wiley 
6/6/2013 

Doug Fisher 
6/19/1980 
Paul Halley  
6/20/1992 

4-WAY TEST 
In All We Say and Do 

1. Is it the truth? 
2. Is it fair to all concerned? 
3. Will it build goodwill and 

better friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial to all? 

 
 

Thursdays, 12:10 PM 
Green Olive Restaurant 
610 Shiloh Pike, Rt. 49, 

Bridgeton, Hopewell Twp. 
 

CONTACT 
www.bridgetonrotaryclub.org 
Carolyn Heckman, Secretary 

609-774-0997  carheck@comcast.net 
 

 

BULLETIN STAFF 
Tony Stanzione, Editor 

Gladwyn Baptist, Photographer 

June 6, 2019: History of Rotary, Our Rotary 
Club and Membership 

On June 6, 2019, the Bridgeton Rotary Club will meet at 12:10 
PM at Green Olive Restaurant in Hopewell. The program will 
feature presentation by Rotarians Carolyn King, incoming Club 
President and Sam Feinstein, Past Club President.  

 

Greeter: Akisha Scott; Prayer: Joe Stanger; Sgt.-at-Arms: Bob Woodruff 

 
 

 

May 30, 2019: Bridgeton Rotary 
Club Scholarship Winners 

On May 30, 2019, the Bridgeton Rotary 
Club hosted most of the Club’s 2019 
scholarship recipients from Bridgeton and 
Cumberland Regional High Schools. Bruce 
Riley led this program. The students read 
from their essays talking about why they 
love where they live. The views of the 
students were positive and inspiring. 

Congratulations to Jaden Johnson and Gina Ingegneri of Cumberland Regional and 
Isabel Marquez and Yessenta Arellano of Bridgeton High School. 

Rotary Club’s Cohanzick Zoo 
 Planting Project Was A Success 

Thank you so much  
for your help this 
day! I am pleased 
beyond measure with the work done on June 1 on behalf of our 
wonderful Zoo. Your commitment to volunteerism and to our 
community is more gratifying that I can say. I am so anxious to see the 
results, I'm pretty sure we will see Cardinal flowers later this growing 
season, and the Magnolia tree that was planted is in bud right 
now.  Go back in a couple of days to see and smell its wonderful 
fragrance. Next year in the spring we will enjoy the flowering trees 
and shrubs, the Dogwoods, and the water irises. Can't wait... Once 
again, thanks so much for all your help.  I'd particularly like to shout 
out Roeland deWilde and our Master Gardeners Jane and Lea.  Your 

commitment to our community is 
outstanding.  Similarly, I'm shouting out to 
our student volunteers and their advisors - 
thank you for all that you do in support of 
our community.  Kelly and Debby, so glad the 
Zoo and Society was behind this project and I 
hope that it makes a difference for the Zoo. 
                 Debbi Boykin Greenberg 
          President, Bridgeton Rotary Club 

 
 

WELCOME NEW 
MEMBER  
Carolyn Heckman 
welcomes Karla Laws 
to the Rotary Club. 
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